
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Official Demand Letter Regarding APO Reef Natural Park
1 message

Tourism Development Planning Division MIMAROPA Region <tdd.mimaropa@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 26, 2023 at 4:27
PM

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: DOT MIMAROPA <dot4b@tourism.gov.ph>

Good Afternoon.

Please see attached file and kindly acknowledge receipt.

Thank you.

--
Tourism Development Planning Division
DOT-MIMAROPA Region
G/F Floor, The New DOT Bldg., 
#351 Sen Gil Puyat Ave., Makati City
(02) 8816-4886

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY & DISCLAIMER
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments is CONFIDENTIAL and is intended only for the use of the addressee. Any unauthorized use, disclosure,
distribution, dissemination, or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, you are prohibited from any further viewing of the e-
mail or any attachments or from making any use of the e-mail or attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail in error, notify us immediately and permanently
delete the e-mail, any attachments, and all. Thank you for your cooperation.
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https://www.google.com/maps/search/351+Sen+Gil+Puyat+Ave.,+Makati+City?entry=gmail&source=g
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=188f6d0f0f481c39&attid=0.1&disp=inline&realattid=f_ljcknwgo2&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=188f6d0f0f481c39&attid=0.2&disp=inline&realattid=f_ljcknwcb0&safe=1&zw
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